
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 25, 2015 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Please accept this as a letter of reference for Mr. Cameron Cross.  I observed Mr. Cross in his role as 
the Art Consultant for the Pembina Trails School Division.  During this period his deep knowledge of 
art, professionalism when working with staff, and creative and innovative thinking made Mr. Cross a 
valuable resource to connect with to advance education in art. 
 
Mr. Cross has worked with my staff in school based workshop settings, as well as coordinating many 
large Division wide events. He has an excellent knowledge of instructional practices and 
demonstrates a strong and continued commitment to professional learning.   Staff have always 
responded very favorably to his workshops and projects.  
 
I am pleased to strongly recommend Cameron Cross as an excellent candidate for any role related to 
education and the arts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kindest regards. 
 
 
Dave Poersch 
Principal, Ecole Van Walleghem School   
 


